
 

 

Dear Maggie’s Customer, 

Welcome to DoodyCalls! We're thrilled to integrate your pooper scooper services as 
Maggie’s Scooperstars has merged with DoodyCalls. We are a locally owned and operated 
pet-waste management service with over 20 years in the industry. 

The best part? No need to lift a paw! Your poop-scooping services will continue without 
any interruptions, just the way your furry friends like it. Your current rate and service 
frequency will be maintained unless you need any changes. 

If you have any questions or need a helping paw, reach out to us at (602) 258-1280. All of 
your precious pet notes and history are in the process of being input into the new system.  

For Your Convenience 

You can access your DoodyCalls customer portal at 

https://app.doodycalls.com/login. When logging in for the first time, simply type in your 
email and click “Forgot Password” to initiate a password reset. You’ll then be able to 
access all of your service info in one convenient spot. 

Safety First, Wagging Tails Always 

Expect insured and uniformed technicians who will text when they're en route and an 
update after they've worked their magic, including a snapshot of your securely locked gate. 
No escape artists on our watch! Our vehicles are clean, and tools are disinfected between 
yards for your peace of mind. 

Maximizing Your Scoop-tastic Service 

Explore DoodyCalls.com for all the scoop on our pet waste wizardry including tailored 
frequency packages, deodorizing and sanitizing treatments, and special offerings to 
enhance your outdoor space. 

tel:602-258-1280
https://app.doodycalls.com/login
https://www.doodycalls.com/


Lastly, please take a moment and click on the button below for a special message from 
Greg & Julie Harris of Maggie’s Scooperstars. 

 

Thank you, 

Ryan Steele & Aaron Steele 

DoodyCalls Greater Phoenix 

602-258-1280  

 

 

Message from Maggie’s Scooperstars  

Dear Maggie’s and Matt’s Clients, 

We are writing to inform you of some exciting news regarding our business. After 

careful consideration and planning, we are thrilled to announce that Maggie’s will be 

merging with the DoodyCalls brand to better serve you and enhance the services we 

provide. 

As one unified company, we will have more resources, expertise, and innovation to 

continue delivering the highest level of service you’ve come to expect from us over 

the last 22 years. This merger is a significant step forward, and we are truly grateful 

for the trust and partnership you’ve shown us. 

Thank you for being a loyal client throughout the years. Your support has been 

instrumental in our growth and success, and we are excited to continue this journey 

with you under our new, stronger organization. 

Should you have any questions or need further details, please don’t hesitate to reach 

out. We are here to ensure a smooth transition and to continue serving you with 

excellence. 

Warm Regards, 

Greg and Julie Harris 

Maggie’s Scooperstars Pet Waste Removal 

https://www.doodycalls.com/greater-phoenix/


480-593-7163 

 


